
 

 

                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Uganda Girls Project    
     St. Mary by the Sea Parish, Rockaway Beach, Oregon   

A message from the St. Mary by the Sea, Uganda Team, 
April 14, 2024 
(In place of our report, please enjoy this beautiful letter 
from Nancy) 
My dear friends, 

     I have written mainly to thank you for all your unending love 

you have shown to me through sponsoring me at St. Aloysius. If 

it was not for your constant love, I would not have made it to 

this level.  Instead I would have maybe started a small business 

to help my family.    

     Now I have earned excellent scores of 18 out of 20 in science 

and math classes.  These points are not only by my efforts but 

by your efforts too for giving me an opportunity to go to a good 

school for a secondary education.  Now I qualify to go to any 

university of my choice in our country and do a course in medi-

cine since that is my long-awaited dream.    

     Currently I am at school helping my fellow under classmates 

in senior 5 and 6 as my program at the university will not start 

until August.  

I thank my dear sponsors for the endurance in supporting me 

financially by paying my fees throughout my six secondary 

school years.  May the Almighty God pay you back for all your 

sacrifices in contributing to scholarship fees and for repairing 

our buildings.  It is now a beautiful-looking school.  We are 

blessed to have you on our team! 

Your beloved daughter, 

Nancy 

From the PrinciPal’s oFFice. . . . 
 Dear Friends,            
Nancy graduated in December of 2023 and we have now 

learned that she won a full government schol-
arship.  This is very special to us, and we had a 
great party to celebrate her great success!   
Our St. Aloysius Board of Directors presented 
her with a laptop computer as a gift to take to 

college.  
      
 
 
 
      

       
     Nancy has been dependent on full scholarships 
throughout her secondary school years as there are elev-
en in her family and their household income is low.    
     The sisters of the Daughters of Mary are dedicated to 
improving the plight of women in our country, and as a 
school working to be the best and educate the future 
women leaders of our country! We could not be having 
this great success without your scholarship dona-
tions!  There are so many smart girls who want an educa-
tion.  You are helping us to educate our daughters to be-
come leaders in Uganda and to use the talents that God 
has given them to make our country better.   

     Thank you to our generous donors . . . . . 
                                                                

 

 
    
   Our scholarship student, Nancy, has  
   won a scholarship to the university  
   of her choice in Uganda! 
    
   She will be studying medicine. 
    

Sister Maria Theresa, Principal 

The sisters of the Daughters of Mary are dedi-

cated to improving the plight of women in our 

country. . . . . 



Thank you for your very generous donations! Sister appreciates all you have done for her girls. Future donation checks should be made out to  
St. Mary by the Sea Church  (Please write UGANDA on the memo line) and mail to: 

St. Mary by the Sea 
ATTN: Catherine Imbrie 

P.O Box 390 
Rockaway Beach, OR 97136 

OR give online at: https://www.osvhub.com/stmarybythesea/giving/funds AND click on “Give Now” under  “St. Aloysius School in Uganda.” 

 

 

Weebale!  Thank you! 

 

                 Meet Pauline,  
 the student who scored the highest 
from the next testing level for the  
S4 ( 10 grade ) students.   
Pauline is focused on chemistry, biology, 
and computer science.  

Of course no party 
would be complete 
without out our 
traditional Bwanda 
dancing and sing-
ing!  Everyone here 
dances and sings! 

https://www.osvhub.com/stmarybythesea/giving/funds

